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Government of India 

NITI Aayog 
SDG Division 

Sansad Marg, New Delhi 

28th April, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: India’s VNR on SDGs at High Level Political Forum and Main 
Message of India’s VNR, 2020 

 

This pertains to the email dated 03/04/2020, from Shri Siddharth Malik, First Secretary, 
Permanent Mission of India to the United Nations, New York, whereby NITI Aayog has been 
requested to draft and furnish the Main Message of India’s Voluntary National Review by 
May 1, 2020, for onward submission to UNDESA. 

2.  The Main Message of India’s VNR, 2020 has been prepared and is hereby attached.  

3. This issues with the approval of Vice Chairman, NITI Aayog, Government of India. 

 

(Sanyukta Samaddar) 
Adviser, (SDGs) 

India’s Focal Point- VNR 
NITI Aayog 

Government of India 
s.samaddar@nic.in 

+91-9971603574 

Encl. As above. 

Copy to: 

1. Shri Nagraj Naidu, Dy Permanent Representative, PMI, New York 
2. Shri Manish Chauhan, Joint Secretary, UN Division, Ministry of External Affairs 
3. PPS to CEO, NITI Aayog, Government of India 
4. PS to Vice Chairman, NITI Aayog, NITI Aayog, Government of India 


